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November 21, 2014 
 
 
 
Judy George 
The Maine Real Estate Network 
175 John Roberts Road 
South Portland, ME 04106 
 
Dear Judy: 
 
On November 20, 2014, R.J. Enterprises completed the removal of asbestos floor tile, 
mastic, and linoleum from the house located at 9 Romasco Street in Portland. 
 
The work area was maintained using demolition methods, utilizing critical barriers and 
negative pressure. 
 
Air sampling conducted at the conclusion of the job indicated an airborne fiber level 
below the EPA's recommended clearance level of 0.01 fibers per cubic centimeter of air.   
 
All asbestos work was accomplished according to all Federal and State rules and 
regulations using state-of-the-art equipment and techniques. 
 
If there are any question, please do not hesitate to call. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Richard F. Giberson 
 
 
 
 


